December 26, 2007
Dear Employee:

The Internal Revenue Service requires all persons filing an “Exempt” Form W-4 to re-file that form at the beginning of each calendar year.  I have enclosed a 2008 W-4 Form for your convenience.

Please complete the W-4 and return it to the Payroll Department at your earliest convenience.  If this form is not returned to the Payroll Department by 
February 16, 2008 we will be forced to begin withholding as if you selected Single with -0- exemptions.

Sincerely, 

Nathan Hernandez

Director I, Administrative Services
